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April 

is  

Autism  

Awareness  

Month! 

Wow here we are already into Spring – it is hard to believe.  The 
time has certainly flown by.  Hopefully the ground will dry up quickly 
and students can be outside to enjoy lots of sunshine and take part in 
spring activities. 
 
The school has been very focused following our ‘Student Success Plan’ 
to provide high quality instruction and assessment to help support our 
students with learning in reading, writing and math.  The school has 
demonstrated positive growth and students should be proud of their 
accomplishments.  They have been working extra hard to be active 
listeners and active participants in their classrooms.  

Dates to Remember! 
April 4—Term 2 reports go home. 

April 18—SAC @ 6, Home & School 
6:45  

April 19 Parent-Teacher 6:30-8:00 

April 20—no school for students, 
Parent-Teacher 9-11:45 am and 
Professional Development Day 

April 22—Earth Day  

April 25—Administrative 
Professional’s Day 

April 25– Grades 4, 5 , 6 to Rebecca 
Cohn to Symphony Nova Scotia 

May 15– School Trip to Marigold 
Theatre 

May 18– No School (PD Day) 

June 29—Report Card Day, final 
day of school 

April 2018 

National Volunteer  

Appreciation Week  

April 15-21, 2018 

Thank You for all you 

do! 

With Spring arriving, it seems as though we are on the home stretch to the 
end of this school year. 
 
We are happy to announce that our Spring Fling will be Thursday, May 31st 
from 6-8:30pm in the HNRH gym. 
 
We will send a note home closer to the date with more details but I can con-
firm that there will be a bouncy house/tent as well as many other games, a 
άBake Walkέ and drinks/treats to purchase. 
 
We hope to see lots of students and their families out & about, enjoying the 
fun evening we are planning. 
 
Krista White 
President  

Home & School Update: 
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Assemblies  
We will be holding school wide assemblies on the last 
Friday of each month. During our assembly we recognize 
students who have exemplified characteristics of the virtue 
for the month. 

March 

Virtue Certificates:  Self Discipline 

P  - Zoey G 

1/2  - Kolby B 

2/3 - Brennyn B 

4/5 - Owen S 

5/6 - Max M 

!ÐÒÉÌȭÓ 6ÉÒÔÕÅȡ  (ÕÍÉÌÉÔÙ 

Way to Go! 

P  - Randy A, Lexie H, Sophie H, Isen N 

1/2  - Wesley  M, Sierra M, Ayden I, Mairin K 

2/3 - Dominick R, Chloe L 

4/5 - Kaelum H, Leigha W 

5/6 - Xavier C, Makayla B 

 

 

 

 

Administrative Assistant's Day      

April 25, 2018 

Thanks for all you do Lisa Jackson :) 

 

Congratulations to Regional Science 

Fair Participants!  You were such  

excellent representatives of  

Kennetcook District School! 

Max was awarded a silver medal and a 

plaque for the junior project that most 

supported ‘Green energy’. 


